Pleasant Township Meeting
26 February 2018

Meeting called to order at 7 PM by Trustee Lynn
Voth. Present were Lynn Voth, Erin Mosiman and
Phil Kimerer. Al Leite was present.

Minutes of the January 22, 2018 meeting were read
and approved.

Treasurer Report: No treasurer report due to
computer issues. Bills were approved and paid.

Tree trimming and plans to continue with ditch and
culvert improvements during 2018 were reviewed.
Trimming on NE 12* between Woodiawn and Rock
Road will be conducted.

Approved the purchase of a “road groomer” for the
grader. This attachment will enhance the ability to
reduce washboards in the roads.

Meeting adjourned at 8 PM. March meeting will be
held March 26, 2018 and commence at 8 PM due to
daylight savings time.

Philip Kimerer, Clerk



